CITY OF BURNABY EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendation for Council's approval:

#48/98 Edmonds Youth Resource Centre

RECOMMENDATION:

 THAT a grant in the amount of \$300 be awarded to Edmonds Youth Resource Centre for Christmas gift bags.

REPORT

An application was received requesting financial assistance toward the cost of Christmas gift bags for youths who frequent the Edmonds Youth Resource Center. It is anticipated that 80 bags are needed. These bags contain hygiene items, socks, gloves and seasonal treats.

Request:

Unspecified

CPA:

1997 - \$300

1996 - \$200

1995 - \$136

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of \$300 be awarded to the Edmonds Youth Resource Center for Christmas gift bags.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor D.R. Corrigan,

Chair

Councillor D.G. Evans,

Member

Councillor D.N. Johnston,

Member

CC: CITY MANAGER
DIRECTOR FINANCE

58